
From: Stacey Leuliette
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Kelly Churney; Clark, (Patterson) Alexandra
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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
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requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Town Council,

I am writing to you in full support of the proposed plans by WS Development for the
Playhouse and surrounding areas.

Reopening the building entirely, bringing waterfront dining (something extremely desired on
the island), retail/gallery space  and a cultural arts center would be a welcome addition to our
community!

What this team has done with The Royal Poinciana Plaza  is remarkable and a true testament
to the incredible work they are capable of. WS Development has brought new life to a
property, while keeping and honoring the history and heritage of one of our most beloved
spaces on the island. 

Finally, I fully trust and support the Glazer Family and know the cultural arts center proposed
would be of the highest caliber and fitting for the island.

Thank you very much!
All the best,
Stace

--
STACEY LEULIETTE
OWNER & EDITOR 
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